Insert your business or organisation name.
Address/contact details 
To Anna Bligh, Premier
Cc: 

Geoff Wilson, Minister for Education & Training; 

Chris Trevor, Member for Flynn; 

Rob Messenger, Member for Burnett

January 19, 2010
Subject: Letter in Support of a high school for Agnes Water

Dear Premier,

[Insert the name of  your company/business or organization] would like to indicate our support of a high school for Agnes Water/Seventeen Seventy.   We support the community advocacy for a high school which has seen more than 260 parents and community members (representing more than 400 children) complete a survey about this issue and more than 300 people sign a petition supporting reconsideration by the government of current schooling options for the children and families of the Discovery Coast.  99% of survey respondents believe it is important for Agnes Water to have a high school in our community.
We believe that our business, our staff, school students, local families, and the community of Agnes Water generally, will experience significant and direct benefits as a result of a high school being provided in our community - and that we will experience significant disadvantage and loss without one. 

Many families leave town or don’t settle here due to the lack of this educational resource making this not just an educational issue but a social and economic one as well.   In terms of future growth, the percentage of Agnes Water children aged 5-14 years is 2.2% higher than the national average (2006 census data).  The State Government must commit to a high school here now. 
We are concerned that in the recent survey identified above, more than 70 families, including their 150 children aged 0 – 20 years , have indicated on this survey that they will leave town and relocate to a community that has a high school.  Anecdotally we have known that people leave town, but the survey data, including qualitative comments, demonstrate the extreme and worrying economic and social repercussions not having a high school presents to our community and businesses.  
[Please add your own comment here – for example:identify specific and expected outcomes that having a high school at Agnes would have for you - such as your expectation of a positive impact on your business, your family and your future growth.  You might state how the development of a high school will positively impact our local and regional economy, promote community connectedness and so on.]
A high school in Agnes Water is aligned with the needs of residents of our community and we expect a positive impact on the following if a high school is provided: [Delete or add to list below]
· Attracting new families made up of "knowledge workers" to the community, including doctors and other professionals (who currently will not come to our town due to lack of educational facilities) to get away from the cities, traffic, and to enjoy a healthier lifestyle. 

· Attracting businesses that support families,  education,  adolescents 
· Stimulating economic development in the town
· Boosting the human capital and wellbeing of our families and adolescents.

· Boosting quality of life within the community. 

· Delivering cost-effective education helping to eliminate isolation, disconnectedness of our youth, fragmentation of families and unnecessary long distance travel for our children. 

· Providing alternatives for our youth and young adults where they can be part of our community and not forced to leave the community to pursue educational opportunities. 
Please accept this letter as formal support for a high school in Agnes Water. A high school will help maintain and develop  [insert Name of your company Institution, business or organization] and ensure that we can continue to grow and offer services.  We need a high school in our community.
Sincerely,
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type your name]
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type job title]
Delete this table once you have taken the details:
	Thank you for taking the time to complete this letter of support.  To make this effort count, would you now please email and attach letter as attachment to a.black@cqu.edu.au
Or forward a hard copy of this letter to 

Dr Ali Black

Agnes Water 1770 High school Advocacy group

PO Box 111,

Agnes Water 4677

We will be sending out all support letters in one bundle to the Premier, Minister for Education, local and federal members.
Thanks for your time and effort ( 
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